
Dear Ms. Manahan, 
 
I live at 3030 68th Ave. SE (and own the property there) and got a notice regarding an application to build 
a new house at 30306 67th Ave. SE. The File No. is 2210-120. 
 
I took a look at the plans on the site and was surprised that only Tree #1 is set to be removed. I believe 
Tree #2 and Tree #3 are also potentially hazardous. I have lived here for about 14 years, and have seen 
branches fall off those trees in heavy storms. The neighbor across the street from me at 3031 68th Ave. 
SE has witnessed the same. I believe they have even found very large branches on their property from 
either Tree #2 or Tree $3 after a large storm. 
 
While the trees do not pose danger to our house due to the distance, they do block our and other 
neighbors’ view, and many of us have in the past tried to persuade the owners to at list windsail or view 
prune the trees. Our requests have been ignored. 
 
I’d ask that the builders assess the trees again for potential property damage, and consider at least 
pruning for the sake of the other neighbors. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Isabella Fu 
3030 68th Ave. SE 
206-321-6686 
 



Fu Public Comment Response 
 
 
 
 
Isabella Fu’s letter is mostly in support of Ron Malatesta. Please refer to Malatesta response. 
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